Pressrelease

Bilia’s annual report on the web site

Bilia’s annual report for 2014 (Swedish version) is distributed to the shareholders and
other stakeholders who have requested the information.

The annual report is now available on Bilia’s web site www.bilia.com.

The English version of the annual report is expected to be published on Bilia’s web site
on 29 May 2015.

Gothenburg, 18 March 2015

Bilia AB (publ)

For further information, please contact CEO Per Avander or CFO Gunnar Blomkvist,
Bilia AB, Tel. +46 31 709 55 00.

The above information is disclosed in accordance with the Securities Market Act and/or the Financial
Instruments Trading Act. The information was published on 18 March 2015, at 10:00.
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